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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 220 requires physicians diagnosing a venereal disease to report the case to the Oklahoma and 

Tulsa County city-county health department, who shall in turn report the case to the State 

Commissioner of Health. Current law requires the physicians in these counties to report the case 

directly to the Commissioner. Physicians diagnosing a venereal disease outside of Oklahoma and 

Tulsa County will report the case directly to the Commissioner. 
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